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Public Notice 

Public Notice: Christchurch Central Recovery Plan - An 

Accessible City Commencement 

Pursuant to sections 21 and 22 of the Canterbury Earthquake Recovery Act 

2011, the Minister for Canterbury Earthquake Recovery gives the following 

notice: 

Following a review of the Chapter known as “An Accessible City” (pages 89 to 94 

inclusive) of the Christchurch Central Recovery Plan issued on 31 July 2012, it has been 

decided to replace that Chapter with an addendum, also known as An Accessible City. 

The replacement addendum is issued and comes into effect on 31 October 

2013. 

The addendum An Accessible City is available on the Christchurch Central Development 

Unit’s website at www.ccdu.govt.nz 

Reference copies of the addendum An Accessible City are available at the Canterbury 

Earthquake Recovery Authority’s office at Level 8, HSBC Tower, 62 Worcester Boulevard, 

Christchurch and libraries and service centres in the district of Christchurch City Council. 

Dated at Wellington this 30th day of October 2013. 

Hon Gerry Brownlee, 

Minister for Canterbury Earthquake Recovery 


